FRIENDS OF THE BANKS SURGERY

MINUTES OF MEETING

HELD THURSDAY 10TH MAY 2012 
Present: Dr S Clay; Jane Steel; Heather Canham; Bernard Singleton; Louise Marshall; Carolyn Necklen
Apologies: Adele Sime; Angie McCaughan; Ann Childs; Joan Pepper
Opened at 1.30pm 

The opening agenda for today was the appointment of a Chair Person.  Two members of the group had already ruled themselves out for this. On discussing this role with the members of the group that were available, Mrs Heather Canham had said she was happy to take on this role and was appointed.

Update on group and members
Due to the loss of two members of the group it was discussed ways of recruiting more members which would also cover a broader section of the practice population.  Further posters were to be placed around the village again with flyers in reception.  Jane Steel to liaise with the local nursery to ask if they would place flyers in their reception area.  Mrs Canham would look at contacting the local schools again and also playgroups to see if we could recruit any new members.
Once again the car park was discussed and any possibilities of extending this.  Jane Steel to contact the Parish Council for further contacts in this area.
Louise had volunteered to ‘spruce up’ the Suggestion Box.  And Jane is to create a ‘Friends of’ wall and advertise our website.

Ways of fundraising was discussed.  Jane to liaise with Mrs Canham regarding this.

Closed at 2.50pm

Next meeting arranged for Thursday 7th of June at 1.30pm

